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Bramley Park Academy 

Dairy Dates: 
 
Monday 20th September:  No Rockets or After school clubs due to 
staff training. 
Thursday 23rs September: PTA meeting at 9am. 
Monday 27th September: Whole school photos. 
Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th October: Parents evenings. 
Thursday 21st October: Flu Immunisation (Reception to Year 6) 
Friday 22nd October: Break up for half term 
Monday 1st November: Return to school 
 
 
 

 

It was truly an awe and wonder moment on 
Wednesday when we welcomed all pupils back 
into the assembly hall for singing. It was an 
amazing moment to hear the pupils' fabulous 
voices and to see just how happy they were to be 
back together. This was echoed again today 
when we were able to have a collective celebra-
tion assembly for the first time in 18 months. It 
means so much to the team here to be able to 
celebrate each pupil's successes and share these 
as a community.  
I look forward to being able to welcome every-
one back into school very soon.  
Have a great weekend. everyone! 

Star of the Week. 
 

Reception:  RAWAN 
Miss Greenwood: JOSEPH T 

Miss Brady: CHARLI 
Miss Booth: ALANNA 

Miss Roebuck: LAUREN 
Miss Beck: NOAH 

Miss Gregory: WHOLE CLASS 
Miss Marr: ALICE B 

Miss James: CHARLIE B 
Miss Spivey: ARCHIE L 
Mr Wingfield: LEON L 

Launchpad: STEPHANE 

 
 

Important Reminder: 
 
Rockets and all after school clubs will be can-
celled on Monday 20th September due to staff 
training. Please collect your child at 2:50.  

Space Rangers (PTA) group meeting on Thursday 
23rd September 2021 at 9am in Rockets House. 

 
All Welcome. 

 
 
It was lovely being 
back in the hall for 
our singing assemblies.  

Here at BPA we 
love to promote 
reading. Our 
‘snuggle up with a 
book’ boxes start 
this week. We hope 
you enjoy them. 

We have been nominated to 
take part in the Morrisons 

‘It's Good to Grow scheme’. 
Sign in to the Morrisons App 

and start collecting now.  

Year 2 Topic fun. 
 
To launch our new topic this afternoon we held 
our own indoor Bonfire Night! We made our 
own edible sparklers and our own toffee apples 
to enjoy whilst watching a firework display. We 
even had a chocolate marshmallow treat for 
afterwards!  

https://twitter.com/Morrisons

